2019 Spring Secretary Report
The minutes from the 2018 Fall HOD meeting and the April 2019 executive board meeting were e-mailed to board members and teams for review. Both have been posted on the website and need to be approved at the 2019 Spring HOD meeting. Please let me know if there are any changes or corrections to be made.
The May House of Delegates meeting notice, meeting agenda, draft short course meet schedule, and the new Minor Athlete Abuse Prevention Policy was emailed to all the officers and clubs and posted on the website. Officer reports are posted on the website as I receive them.
Teams, please send me your team contact and team president's e-mail information so I may e-mail minutes and other LSC information to your team.
I am pleased to serve you and assist whenever possible. 
Respectfully submitted,
Susan Huckeby
Montana Swimming Secretary
May 12, 2019

